
GOVERNMENT Pt. J.L.N. ARTs AND SCIENCE P.G. COLLEGE, BEMETARA 
 

Raipur Road District – Bemetara, Chhattisgarh – 491335, Website: www.govtpgcollegebemetara.com 
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SNO/ Q1 /DS/Aff./2021                     Bemetara Date: 19/04/2021 

To, 

The Joint Director  
University Grants Commission  
Central Regional Office (CRO) 
Tawa Complex (Bittan Market), E-5, 
Arera Colony, Bhopal – 462016  
 

Subject: - An application regarding correction of the name of college mentioned in the 2f & 12B certificate. 

Sir, 

As per the above mentioned subject our institution is requiring the name correction on 2f & 12B 

certificate for the purpose of IIQA submission for NAAC assessment in the month of April. We have received 

some clarifications from NAAC and they are still waiting for our response. Some clarifications are related to the 

UGC such as – 

1. The name of the College mentioned in the IIQA and UGC 2f & 12B certificate doesn’t match. 

Kindly provide UGC certificate for the change in the name of the college. 

2. As per the UGC website 2f & 12B certificate the college is affiliated to Pt. Ravishankar Shukla 

University and as per the IIQA Affiliation letter the college is affiliated to Hemchand Yadav 

University, Durg. 

We are unable to clarify these elucidations. I therefore request kindly update the name of institute 

on 2f & 12B certificate.   

Name mentioned in 2f & 12B Name Required (Corrected) in 2f & 12 B 

Government Pt. J.L.N. Arts & Science 
College Bemetara District – Durg 

Chhattisgarh 

Government Pt. J.L.N. Arts & Science P.G. 
College Bemetara District – Bemetara 

Chhattisgarh 

 

 Thanking You…       

        Attachments: -  A) Govt. undertaking 2f, year 1985 
    B) UGC 2f & 12B certificate 
    C) Affiliation Certificate issued by University     
 
 
 
 

             
  
 

 
Dr. D.Dey 
Principal 

Govt. J.L.N. Arts & Science P.G. 
College Bemetara 



 
 

 
 
 
 

This letter will be considered as digital signed document due to COVID-19 lockdown situations in district of Bemetara. 



 
 
 
 
 



 


